
 
 

PUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, 

LAHORE 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

RE-ACTIVATION/OPENING OF ADVERTISEMENT NO.24/2022 FOR ONE DAY  

  Advertisement No.24/2022, closed on 10-10-2022, was actually due 

to be closed on 11-10-2022 as its closing date was published in newspapers. The 

closing date of the said advertisement was shown on the PPSC website was  

10-10-2022, which was a typographical mistake.  

  So, in order to rectify the typographical mistake, the Advertisement 

No.24/2022 is being opened/re-activated again for one day i.e. on 19-10-2022 

(from 12:00AM to 11:59PM – 24 Hours). Candidates, who could not apply earlier, 

now can apply for the posts advertised in the said advertisement.   
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DATED: 18-10-2022 


